



March 17th, 2023

Dear Parents of Assumption Academy and Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Academy,

As you well know, a Catholic School, although a source of innumerable blessings, requires an immense amount of sacrifice as well. Assumption Academy is no different and to make the cost of tuition reasonable I do ask that you raise at least \$400 per student in one of the various fundraisers throughout the year so as not to be billed the deficit. This year there will be a cap of \$2,000 per family.

It is also mandatory that students help for our parish festival in September. At this time, I have not made it obligatory for parents to help but if there are not enough volunteers I will be obliged to do so but I hope I can avoid this. There will be babysitting available for your children while you work.

This is the only Fundraisers and its requirements:

Sweepstakes- Sell 40 or more sweepstakes tickets and the total amount raised will count towards your fundraising goal.

(All tickets sold from March 17th, 2023, until the closing of individual ticket sales at 9am on September 20th, 2022, will go for the 2022-2023 fundraising goal.)

Festival Sponsorship- If a family gets **two or more** businesses to sponsor the Assumption Festival, the total amount of these sponsorships will go **towards** your fundraising obligation. The deadline for sponsors to be eligible is September 1, 2023.

(Any single sponsorship or non-cash sponsorship must be approved by the Headmaster to count towards the fundraising goal)

(Sponsorships count **towards** the fundraising goal of the academic year before the festivala sponsorship for 2022 festival is for 2022-2023 academic year)

If there are any questions that need to be resolved, please contact me. May God reward you for your generosity and commitment to your Church and School.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Fr. Stephen Stanich, Principal